
August 2020 
 
Dear Fourth Grader, 
 
Welcome to fourth grade!  I'm very excited that I'm your teacher and that you are  
O“FISH”ALLY  ​a fourth grader.  We’ll be some “​school of fish​” in room 26.   I'm 
looking forward to meeting you on the first day of school and hearing some great stories 
from your summer break. 
 
I have so many wonderful stories to read to you, exciting books that you will read, and 
people and places in the US and New Jersey to teach you about.  We'll do science 
experiments, write many stories, learn math in fun ways and solve problems.  I hope that 
you can tell me a few things that you'd like to learn this year as well.  Maybe you can 
even teach me something new! 
 
Please see the 4th Grade Supply List on the JMI Website.  Besides what is on that list, 
please bring quart size zip lock bags. Make sure to label all supplies with your name. 
PLEASE DO NOT BRING BINDERS​. 
 
Most importantly, please remember to bring your ​enthusiasm​ for learning, a ​positive 
attitude, a sense of ​humor​, a ​kind​ heart, and ​a willingness to​ ​work hard​.  With these 
qualities in place, I can assure you that your fourth grade year will ​ROCK​! 
 
I can't wait to meet you on the first day of school.  We are going to have an awesome 
year! 
  
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

Ms. Einhorn  
 


